
School Streets are School Streets are 
coming to Dussindale!coming to Dussindale!

G e t  i n v o l v e dG e t  i n v o l v e d
Volunteering for School Streets can 
be an enjoyable way to contribute 
to, and make a difference in, your 
local community. No need to commit 
to more than you can. Full training 
and support provided. Please 
contact us for more details.

A School Street is coming to Dussindale Primary School 
and Acorn Preschool.

We’ve now collected lots of feedback from children, 
parents, staff and local residents. Some of the results 
are below. We used this to shape the decisions made 
and will continue to use feedback to adapt the trial as it 
goes forward, if necessary.

You can find out more about School Streets on this flyer 
or on our website. 

72% of parents, 46% of 
residents and 87% of school 

staff support the trial

77% of children want to 
travel to school actively, up 
from 55% who normally do

Only 31% of parents, 27% of 
residents and 27% of school 
staff think the street outside 

the school is safe

S o m e  s u r v e y  r e s u l t sS o m e  s u r v e y  r e s u l t s

A School Street will be implemented at Dussindale Primary School and Acorn Preschool from 
9th May 2022, here’s what you need to know.



C l o s u r e  p o i n t : C l o s u r e  p o i n t : 
Vane Close: where it meets Dussindale Drive

C l o s u r e  t i m e sC l o s u r e  t i m e s
AM: 8.15am - 9.00am
PM: 14.45pm - 15.30pm
From 9th May 2022
Mon - Fri during school term times

P a r k  a n d  S t r i d eP a r k  a n d  S t r i d e
Sainsburys car park

C o n t a c t  u sC o n t a c t  u s
www.norfolk.gov.uk/schoolstreets
schoolstreets@norfolk.gov.uk

If you don’t have access to 
the internet please give us a 
call on 0344 800 8020

Park and 
Stride Sainsburys

Dussindale Primary 
School

5 min walk includes 
some steps

ROAD 
CLOSED

Walking route

Closure area

Closure pointROAD 
CLOSED

Parent/carer parking requirements:
•	 Please use the Park and Stride 

facility indicated on the map.
•	 Please do not park 

inconsiderately or illegally 
including:
•	 On footpaths or verges
•	 In front of people’s driveways
•	 Where there are vehicle 

restrictions such as double 
yellow lines

•	 In an unsafe place such as 
junctions or crossings


